## The Scope: Clinical Topics

## **Innovation Cohort Accepting Applications**

By Jennifer Monti, MD, Program Director, Innovation Cohort

This is a reminder that application to the Innovation Cohort are due by Wednesday, October 3. If you have an idea for a new product, service, process or translational research that can change how we care for people, consider submitting an idea to the program. More details are available on the website. There will be five morning meetings between October and December to advance ideas from "back of the envelope" to working prototypes and programming. All MaineHealth employees are welcome to apply.

Questions? Jennifer Monti, 885-9905